Department of Environmental Quality

To protect, conserve and enhance the quality of Wyoming's
environment for the benefit of current and future generations.

Matthew H. Mead, Governor Todd Parfitt, Director

January 26, 2015

Mr. Ken Garoutte
Cameco Resources, Inc.
P.O. Box 1210
Glenrock, WY 82637

Re: Approval of Non-Significant Revision Application, Cameco Resources Mine, Permit No. 633, TFN 6
4/128, Injection of Bicarbonate at End of Mining Treatment, Change No. 73.

Dear Mr. Garoutte:

This letter approves your Non-significant Permit Revision to inject Bicarbonate into Mine Unit-E as an end of mining
treatment process. This treatment will be conducted prior to groundwater restoration and clean water injection. In the event
that revisions other than those listed on the Index of Changes inadvertently occurred within this package, those revisions are
not automatically considered approved.

The LQD tracks this NSR as Change No. 73.
Please feel free to contact me if questions or concems arise.

Respectfully,

HlosPamcc?™

Miles Bennett

Uranium Coordinator
Mb

Cc: Cheyenne File

Doug Mandeville, Document Processing Center, NRC, 11545 Rockville Pike, Rockville, MD.
20852
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